
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to our first WTPC Newsletter for 2025! 
As we work to move forward with our events, the 
Board is dedicated to providing transparency and 
including our membership in the changes and 
decisions as much as possible.  The Board feels 
strongly that we are a volunteer organization and 
as we plan for our first event in April, you will see 
the Board leading the efforts to run a great show 
with the least number of paid helpers as possible. 
So far, April will be all volunteer! We have lots of 
members willing to help! Many thanks to 
everyone who is committed to the success of our 
club!  

 
The Board is here to run this club based on the 
membership’s recommendations. Please 
complete this short survey… 
https://form.typeform.com/to/EcBx93mh it 
takes about two minutes, but it gives you all a 
voice to help us move forward this year and think 
of our future. Please take a few minutes and 
complete the survey! We look forward to seeing 
you in the pen!   

            Rob Bouffard 
 

 

         

             
 

 

 
   

Information Technology Solutions 

New Webpage 
Many thanks to Richard Lemieux for 

managing the website for our club for 

years. We have a new site now where 

you can download forms, see the ratings, 

and look at all club event schedules. 

Access our webpage at:   

Westsideteampenning.net   

Sponsorship Shoutouts ! 
Many thanks to Board members for 

making Buckles available to ALL 

classes for the April Show! 

 

Many thanks to Kyle Cheney, our 

cattle supplier, for sponsoring a 

saddle this year! 

WTPC Updates 
March 2025 

 

2025 Board Members: 
 

President Rob Bouffard 
Vice Pres. Larry Mielke 
Secretary Sarah Mealy 
Treasurer Vicki Gray 
Cattle Director Jeff Sirrine 
 

Directors: 
 
  Chris Gildner 
  Heather Anderson 
  Veronica Stephens-East 
  Stefanee Hale 
  John Heggenberger 
  April Yancey 
  Jake Yancey  
 

 
2025 Fees: 

All fees will remain the 
same as 2024: 
• Stalls: $40 a night or 

$75 for two nights 
(includes shavings and 
stall clean) 

• Dry Camp: $10 a night 
• Hookups: $35 a night 

 

Arena Directors for  

the April Show:  

• Rob Bouffard and 

Vicki Gray 
 
 

April 12-13 Show Entries 
Please email in your April Entries to: 

wtpcentries@gmail.com.  April’s Show 

Secretary is Stacy Elwess.  Thank you, Stacy! 
 

For camping and stalls: text Jake Yancey at 

(360) 561-4083 

 
Committees 

The Board is looking for committee 

volunteers.  Spots are already filling so let us 

know if you are interested! 

• ByLaws 

• Ratings 

• Sunshine 

• Sponsorship 

• Awards 

• Banquet 
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